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Ref: OE 16-122

4 March 2016

Cody C
By email: fyi-request-3662-7dfd0d43@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Cody

Thank you for your official information request dated 22 February 2016. This was
transferred to LINZ by Christchurch City Council and received on 3 March 2016.

You asked for all videos/photographs pertaining to the 16 February 2016 Earthquake
Aerial Survey conducted via helicopter as per
http://www.scoop.co.nz/stories/AK1602/500402/earthquake-update-tuesday-16-
february-2016.htm.

Brenden Winder, Group Manager Residential Red Zone Port Hills, will process your
request and can be contacted on bwinder@linz.govt.nz if you have any queries. Brenden
may also contact you if your request requires clarification.

You can expect a decision on your request by 4 April 2016, which will be no later than 20
working days after the date LINZ received your request.

Yours sincerely
ﬂ

Brian Watson
Manager Ministerial Support and Official Correspondence



